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Good Morning Teed Families, 
   
We hope that everyone is doing well.  As we begin our second week of e-learning 
(weekly lesson plans), we have heard from many families that things are going well with 
a few challenges. Many families have reached out to teachers to clarify and seek 
assistance, please continue to do so……we are here to help!   
 
I know that we have asked this question of families several times and it seems a silly one 
yet again to ask, but here I go. We are still curious about your family’s ability to connect 
to the plans that are being sent home. Most families have devices which can connect. 
The District and Department is wondering if there are families that are using phones as 
their main device in terms of connecting with their children’s school. If this is the case 
please, let your me or child’s teacher know.  I will pass this information along to the 
District and our IT department. 
  
I would just remind families to try your best at working on the weekly lesson plans, 
given your home situations and schedules. We have posted Guidance, PE and Music 
weekly updates on our school website.  We understand that this is a challenging new 
phase in your child’s education, and in our delivery model; we ask you to try your best 
and keep in touch with us. Teachers have sent along many examples of students work to 
me: student drawings and photos from at home. I have been extremely impressed by 
our teachers, families – and especially our wonderful students. Keep up the great work! 
  
Thank you all again and we will pass along more information to you as soon as it is made 
available to us in regard to District protocols in terms of our current and future plans. 
We as a staff continue to meet virtually weekly, teachers are meeting and conversing 
daily, planning and preparing materials to send along to their students.  We certainly 
miss all the children and our daily routines at Teed. 
  
Stay Safe and we cannot wait to get back to our Teed Community…….in person. 
  
M. Crowley 
 


